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                                                     Testimonial from Xinyue Tao, Senior 2020      

 

My name is Xinyue Tao. I am a current student of University of Queensland, 

studying Bachelor of Dental Science (Honours). I graduated from Centenary 

Heights State High School (CHSHS) spending the last two years of my high 

school life in this wonderful school. My experience at CHSHS was very 

positive and rewarding.  

 Teachers and peers (students) were friendly, helpful and welcoming from my 

first day. The warm and safe environment not only helped me to adjust quickly 

to the new environment but also led to my academic success. Centenary Heights State High School is 

a diverse school and it was here that I made many friends from different countries with various 

cultural backgrounds. The cultural 

diversity enriched my life and 

widened my vision. The International 

student program is definitely the 

highlight of the school. Teachers often 

organize fun activities to enrich our 

experience in Australia such as taking 

us on excursion every term, 

organizing international food, and 

camping activity, etc. These activities 

provided us with opportunities to 

view the magnificent natural scenery 

of Australia, to deepen our 

understanding of Australian culture 

and practice our skills of 

communication, team work and problem‐solving. In brief, I truly enjoyed the time that I spent at 

Centenary Heights State School and would like to thank every teacher and friend that helped me. If I 

had a chance to choose my high school again in Australia, Centenary Heights State High School 

would definitely be my first choice. 

 

 

 


